
 

September 15, 2020 
 
 

 
Attn: Brett Badley 
 
RE: Crimson Ridge Phase 2 & 3 
 
We have addressed the plan review comments dated August 10, 2020 as follows: 
 

 
1. In reviewing the above referenced plat, addressing was either missing or incorrect on the 

provided plat. We have included corrected and measured addressing in this review, please 
see attached document. approval is contingent upon addressing being included on the plat. 
All reviews are subject to change with every plat submittal. If you have any questions or 
comments, we are here to serve and help you in any possible way to expedite the approval 
process for this subdivision. 
 
Addresses have been added to Phase 2 plat as requested.  Also note one additional lot is 
shown.  Please verify address meets the county’s approval.  Phase 3 addressing will be added 
as requested by Weber County prior to final plat approval. 
 
S1 – See also updated sheet S1 and sheet S3 provided. 


